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Re: MKn/LT 
 
23 February 2021 
  
 
Dear Parents  
 
It is with regret that I have to inform you that the planned work experience for Year 10 students 
is no longer able to go ahead in the summer term.  Due to the continued impact of COVID-19 
and the significant number of employers who are unable to commit their services, we have had 
to make the difficult decision to cancel this experience. 
 
The majority of our Year 10 students have worked extremely hard to complete CVs, personal 
statements and applications.  Although they will not be used at this time, their work on these 
documents will prove to be extremely valuable when the students come to complete their post-
16 applications next year. 
 
Please be assured that we will look to offer alternative support for our students in the summer 
term so that they are able to benefit from some form of Information, Advice and Guidance 
before taking their next steps into post-16 education. 
 
Finally, I would like to thank you for your support throughout this process. 
 
Your sincerely  

 

 
Mr M Knott 
Assistant Headteacher 
Key Stage 4 Lead 
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